April 4, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 21 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. As a geriatrician, | feel that this proposed memory care unit will
expand the range of services available to residents in my community and is a much-needed level of care
for both the current residents of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

/

Jill Huded, MD

Geriatric Medicine, Hospital in Your Home
Saint Luke's East Hospital

100 NE Saint Luke's Boulevard

Lees Summit, MO 64086

Phone: (816) 313-8077

Fax: (816) 932-0121



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 21 assisted living beds to
be usedas a new memorycare unit. This proposed memory care unit will expand the range of services
available to residents in my community and is a much-needed level of care for both the current
residents of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and I urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Mﬁw?wb%,l)o



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I'am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop
Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Seudd—

Sﬁn\-. Dunn



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.0. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this Memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

%// 2ok

Li/\(\(c\ FFO\KM



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sbedor Me
/’ /{coﬁwr Mec 017



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Ml
Marfi Marghy



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and I urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

. Prove

Shacon Pace



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop
Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to heaith care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

N —

Ting @péCp@/



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Dptaod v

Op\\e\im i



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I'am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed leve! of care for both the current residents of The Bishop
Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Sork Ardirsn

G



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Commiittee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop
Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application,

Sincerely,



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Commiittee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for hoth the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

lefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Navid Like



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

tam writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely, LQVK}X

’-l-(S\'V\MI lVﬂcj



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and ! urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

U sttt

Helen Ravenhill



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this Memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

prate Ngton

Morage v Sprdinod wellnon
Jonerve Platrer



April 5, 2024

Alison Darge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I'am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently an employee of The Bishop Spencer Place and the
addition of this memaory care unit will expand the range of services available to residents in our
community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents of The Bishop

Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Siffcerely,
&Www

Stegranie  Haccimen



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

lefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Darge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memaory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,
-~ ] " £
;_,..I.C,M }q\ L

Conni e [\/cw“/—vn



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

lefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memaory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents

of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

,{r-x/lt/\ /\/r._g,» '}



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee;

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as anew memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residentsin my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Moty

ma.fy Cafe_j



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

lefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I 'am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residentsin my community. This service is a much needed levelof care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

! believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Dr. T)—cw %/ d prcin

ft\j (G|



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee;

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Y olha mu"‘m:j



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memaory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| befieve the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Richerd Tu nge



Stephen W. Crider
swerider59@comcast.net

720 West 44™ Street, Apt 2001
Kansas City, Missouri 64111-3413
239-248-9355 (mobile)

April 9, 2024

Alison Dorge and Members
Cf the Missouri Health
Facilities Review Committee

Re: Assisted Living/Memory Care Beds

The undersigned write in support of the Application of Bishop
Spencer Place (“BSP”) to add 22 assisted living beds to be used
as a new memory care unit. We previously resided in a
Continuing Care Retirement Community (“CCRC”) in Florida before
relocating to BSP. That facility had memory care units which we
consider to be a necessity for BSP to achieve the full status of
a CCRC. The availability of memory care is especially
beneficial to a spouse who needs/wants access to visit their
spouse on a daily basis as opposed to traveling to a separate
facility.

As fulltime independent living residents of BSP, we believe that
it is essential the memory care become part of the services

available at BSP. We believe that his is important not only for
residents of BSP but also for the overall Kansas City community.

We recommend that the Committee approve the BSP Application for
the enhancement of services available from BSP.

Respectfully,

Stephen W. Crider

ok beade st

Martha Wales Crider



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. 1am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

(r




April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

lefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

e oy B i,

S haron Ble ins



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed leve! of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

SincereM 14*——1—/

Jen i ter Locace



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

lefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

(o2l o )

C avo / Hua@c) s



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.0. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to heaith care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

/A fparn
Tan Pel mer



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely, @ g Ve

Phot lLewv:



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed levelof care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and I urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Roge v CJ’\Q#LV\
e 4 O =



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residentsin my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Cavol C e He n

l’dboué/ (_-{'sg._.g‘__f g



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I 'am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. 1 am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residentsin my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memaory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and I urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

JE)) C;,M)/"C%"z\. BJXJW/L

Borbora Boo) e



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

t am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

%&7’——

Svsan Tr‘;/ufﬁ



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

lefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. [ am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memeory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this mMemory care unit is an imbortant enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely, CZM,& ,thf, M

Caml Owen



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

b{-f\Q C(‘aofﬁ\-of‘



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residentsin my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and I urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

ol giches,
Clark /ﬁc‘fﬁa/f,r;u



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I'am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed levelof care for both the current residents

of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

. //’///
£ ar{{ B Joto



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit, |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.C. Box 570

lefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Commiittee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memaory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

ng:”% K Kol o
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Aprit 5, 2024

Alisan Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.0O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

T 1w~ Hoeuston W /W“



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms, Dorge and Members of the Committee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residentsin my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents

of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community,

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

fo}?://f/a 6(//:9 /. %



April 5, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. |am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents

of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and [ urge your support of this application.

Sincerelv%wa:o /J 4 Lq/r,/é/
Pat Guurl



April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.Q. Box 570

lefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. iam currently a resident of The Bishop $pencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residents in my community. This service is a much needed levelof care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

I believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincer
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April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.Q. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:

I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. 1am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residentsin my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

holo, g,
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April 2, 2024

Alison Dorge and

Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Committee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Cornmittee:

| am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add 22 assisted living beds to
be used as a new memory care unit. | am currently a resident of The Bishop Spencer Place, residing in
Independent Living, and the addition of this memory care unit will expand the range of services available
to residentsin my community. This service is a much needed level of care for both the current residents
of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

| believe the addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to health care services
available to our community, and I urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Vit 0 foholo—

Vi /.r\j‘a,ép,ﬂ, Ba‘"(/,\elof-



) Saint Luke’s

(™ ®) MARION BLOCH
NEUROSCIENCE INSTITUTE

April 22, 2024

Alison Dorge and Members of the Missouri Health Facilities
Review Commititee

3418 Knipp Drive, P.O. Box 570

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Dear Ms. Dorge and Members of the Committee:
I am writing in support of the application by The Bishop Spencer Place to add twenty-two assisted living
beds as a new memory care unit. This service is a much-needed level of care for both the current

residents of The Bishop Spencer Place and the surrounding community.

The addition of this memory care unit is an important enhancement to heaith care services available to
our community, and | urge your support of this application.

Sincerely,

Saint Luke’s MaI’IOTT”BlQL Neurosc:ence Institute
Saint Luke’s Health System

4401 Wornall Road, Kansas City, MO 64111 ¢ 816-932-2000

Saint Luke’s Health System is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Services are provided on a nondiscriminatory basis.
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